archief Philip Staal

From: tehila.rakover@yadvashem.org.il Sent: 09:34 2018 יום חמישי 01 נובמבר

To: philip@staal.bz

Subject: Settling the Account and Mijn erfenis

Dear Mr. Staal,

Following our conversation last week, please see the attached letter in reply to your request to publish your book by Yad Vashem.

Wishing you all the best,

Tehila Rakover Yad Vashem Publications



THE INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR HOLOCAUST RESEARCH

Publications Department

01 November 2018 Jerusalem Ref. # 4166

Mr. Philip Staal, Via E-mail: philip@staal.bz

archief Philip Staal

Dear Mr. Staal,

Thank you very much for submitting us your manuscript, Settling the Account to Yad Vashem Publications in order to consider publishing a Hebrew translation.

While we value the importance of your story regrettably it was decided that we would not be able publish it by Yad Vashem. Once again, our sincere apologies for the time that has passed and thank you very much for your patience throughout the process.

We wish you the best of luck with all your endeavors.

Sincerely, Ella Tiorshim

Dr. Ella Florsheim

Editor-in-Chief

Yad Vashem Publications

P.O.B. 3477 Jerusalem 9103401, Israel Tel +972-2-644-3768 | Fax +972-2-644-3509 publications.office@yadvashem.org.il WWW.YADVASHEM.ORG







